
Newsletter
Welcome to The Town Church Newsletter. 
In this edition we have exciting news about our upcoming 
Church Day Out at The Abbey; updates on our recent 
community outreach project; plus other news and 
important dates for you diary. 

For more news and information please visit the 
website at: www.thetownchurch.org.uk

Spring Edition

Church Day Out
28th May, 10am - 8pm at Anglesey Abbey (CB25 9EJ)

Each year we gather together for a day out as a church family. 
It’s a great time to build relationships and grow as a community. 
This event is one of the highlights of the year – having fun 
together, chilling out, spending time with friends, and meeting 
new people. 

You are welcome to bring 
anyone you feel would enjoy 
the day. Food and drink will 
be provided, as will many 
activities and adventures for 
the kids!

Please book online so we know how many people to cater for: 
www.thetownchurch.org.uk/events. Or you can contact the 
church office.

Bible reading

In our current sermon series, 
Processing Your Inheritance,  
we’ll be looking at Colossians 1. 
We would encourage you to read 
the full chapter and then join us 
each Sunday as we unpack the 
verses together.

Dates for your diary
Tuesdays 9.30 - 10.30am
Women’s Prayer Breakfast
We meet together for food, 
friendship and prayer in a very 
relaxed environment.

Thursdays 10.30 - 11.30am
Craft Club
Come along and join us as 
we explore our creative skills! 
Whatever your experience you 
are very welcome.

Every second Friday
11.30am - 3.30pm
Seniors Lunch
If you are 65 years plus, come 
and join us at the Town Church 
for a delicious fortnightly lunch 
and make new friends.

For more information about  
these events, visit the website  
or contact the church office.

www.thetownchurch.org.uk



What an impact!

During a brief spell of fine weather, teams from  
The Town Church volunteered to serve local 
residents in our 3 day community outreach event.

Teams cleared gardens for local residents and helped with various diy 
projects. There were also teams removing graffiti and painting fences.

The 3 day event culminated in a fun afternoon on the local green with 
free inflatables, candy floss, face painting and other activities. John 
and Carol served us so well by preparing all the food for the BBQ. 
Throughout the course of the afternoon 192 burgers, 80 hot dogs and 
70 pies were served in all. There were over 300 adults and children on 
the green!

Residents expressed how 
grateful they were for the work 
done around the area. Jean said: 
“I am so grateful for all your 
hard work. I would never have 
got my garden looking so nice if 
it wasn’t for you. Thanks again 
for your kindness.”

Maggie enthused, “I am absolutely flabbergasted by the difference 
you’ve made with this amazing team. It’s transformed my garden and 
we can actually now use it as a family. I am so grateful.”

Another resident commented: “You’ve certainly made an impact in this 
neighbourhood. What they want to see is people doing something, not 
just talking about it.”
 
It’s been wonderful to see the church in action, serving the local 
community in so many practical ways. It really has been a huge success 
and dates have already been pencilled in for a similar event next year.

Foodbank update

We have seen a rise in the number 
of people using the foodbank in 
recent months. 1,216 food parcels 
have been supplied to people in 
crisis in our town so far this year. 
Thank you to everyone who has 
helped, we couldn’t do this without 
you. Let’s continue to be a blessing 
to those who are struggling in our 
local community.

More volunteers are needed  
for help in the warehouse and for 
making deliveries. If you would like 
to get involved, please contact the 
church office.

Congratulations!

We are pleased to announce the 
safe arrival of Libby and Phil’s 
baby Grace. Mum and baby are 
doing well, and the family are 
grateful for all the prayers and 
support they’ve received.

We are in the process of setting 
up a meal rota for Libby and Phil, 
so if you would like to cook them 
a meal over the next few weeks, 
please contact the church office. 
Thank you!
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